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Aggie MoM’s Meeting - tuesdAy, 
sept. 14, 2010

All Aggie Moms, new, current, and 
former, are invited to attend our September 
meeting for the Northwest Harris County 
Aggie Moms Club.  Our organization is 
designed to support our Aggie students 
through scholarships and donations to the 
many campus organizations.  Aggie Moms 
support each other by sharing the joys and 
trials of parenting Aggie students through 
this important time in their lives.

You won’t want to miss our first fall 
meeting with speaker, Jacob Robinson, the 
current Texas A&M University student body 
president.  He is currently getting a degree 
in Public Relations and plans to graduate in 
2011.  His goal as president is to elevate the 
Aggie experience and preserve the traditions 
that define what it means to be an Aggie.

Please come and join us for refreshments 
and learn more about what Aggie students 
will experience at Texas A&M University.  The 
meeting will be held at 7 pm at the Houston 
Distributing Company conveniently located 
near Willowbrook Mall at the corner of 7100 
High Life Drive and Cutten Road.

Check our  our  webs i te  a t  www.
nwhcaggiemoms.org for important upcoming 
events or contact Vickie Hamley at 713-
466-4494 for more information.  Gig’Em 
Aggies!
 

Aggie MoMs froM
northwest hArris County

fAll Meeting - tuesdAy, oCt. 
12th, 2010

The Northwest Harris County Aggie 
Moms will gather together for their next 
meeting on Tuesday, October 12th at 7 
pm at the Houston Distributing Center 
conveniently located near Willowbrook Mall 
at 7100 High Life Drive and Cutten Rd.  The 
NWHC Aggie Moms organization supports 
our Aggie students through scholarships and 
donations to campus organizations.  We 
provide support and friendship to all the 
area Aggie Moms. 

All Aggie Moms are invited to join 
us to hear the keynote speaker Dr. Rick 
Montelongo.  Dr. Montelongo joins us from 
the Student Learning Center in College 
Station and the Center for Academic 
Enhancement in Galveston and will be 
discussing how these centers help students 
with their freshman classes and study skills.   
The Aggie Moms will also be discussing our 
next fundraiser, the China Luncheon, to be 
held on Saturday, October 23rd.  Join us 
for refreshments and find out more about 
other upcoming events and how you can get 
involved with Aggie Moms.

For more information please contact our 
website at www.nwhcaggiemoms.org or 
contact Vickie Hamley at 713-466-4494.  
Gig Em Aggies!

Join Girl 
Scouts!! 

Saturday, September 11th
10:00am to 3:00pm

Fairfield Market Square

 Cypress Trails Service Unit covers 
all girls in the Ault, Keith, Swenke, 
Robison and Spillane area and will 
be registering new girls and forming 
troops. We are looking for adults to 
participate in troop leadership.
 Bring the family for moonwalk, 
hotdogs, snocones, popcorn and tons 
of fun!!!
Contact denise030594@yahoo.com 

with any questions.
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Newsletter Article Submissions
 Interested in submitting an article?  You can do so by emailing 
blackhorse@peelinc.com or by going to http://www.peelinc.
com/articleSubmit.php.  All news must be received by the 9th 
of the month prior to the issue.  So if you are involved with a 
school group, scouts, sports etc – please submit your articles for 
the Ranch Record.  Personal news for the Stork Report, Teenage 
Job Seekers, special celebrations and military service are also 
welcome.

IMPORTANT NUMBERS
EMERGENCY NUMBERS
EMERGENCY ...............................................................911
Fire...................................................................................... 911
Ambulance.......................................................................... 911
Harris.County.Sheriff..........................................713-221-6000
Cy-Fair Volunteer Fire Dept. Bus. Office...........281-550-6663

AreA hospITAls 
Cy-Fair Medical Center .................................  281-897-3300
North Cypress Medical Center  ...................... 281-477-0830
Willowbrook Methodist  ................................ 281-477-1000

schools
Cy-Fair ISD ................................................... 281-897-4000
Warner Elementary School ............................. 281-213-1645
Spillane Middle School  .................................. 281-213-1645
Cy Woods High School .................................. 281-213-1727
Cy Fair High School ....................................... 281-897-4600

publIc servIces
Cypress Post Office  .........................................281-373-9125
Drivers License Info. ...................................... 281-955-1100
Harris County Tax ..........................................713-224-1919

NewsleTTer publIsher
Peel,.Inc...............................................................888-687-6444
Article.Submissions..........................blackhorse@peelinc.com
Advertising....................................... advertising@peelinc.com

Advertise 
Your Business Here

888-687-6444

Attention nw harris 
County tri delta Alumnae

  Mark your calendars to join your Tri Delta sisters for our annual 
“Salad Social” to kick off the year on Tuesday, September 14th at 
7:00 pm.  Our group meets on the second Tuesday of every month 
September - April.  We have a diverse group of women of all ages 
from a variety of colleges.  For more information, please contact 
Christina at 281 -855-6893 or Karen at trideltanews@yahoo.com

Fairfield Women’s Club Presents:
north Cypress 

MediCAl Center 
triAthlon 

Sunday, October 10, 2010 @ 6:00 AM 
Fairfield Athletic Club
16055 Mason Road   

AFTER PARTY FROM 11-3 PM!
DETAILS AND SIGN-UP ON ACTIVE.COM
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whitening 
   for

teethfree

life!
There’s a new way of caring 
for you and your teeth. 
Come in for your initial exam, cleaning and x-rays 
(services covered by most insurance companies) and 
you’ll get FREE custom take-home whitening trays 

and gel* ($399 value). As long as you keep up with 
your recommended cleaning visits, you’ll get 2 FREE 
tubes of whitening gel, twice per year, for the rest of 
your life.

We’re also proud to provide:
• The latest dental techniques and state-of-the-art   
 technology, including our fast, painless, affordable 
 oral cancer screening
• Open acceptance of most insurance plans
• Flexible financing options
• Convenient early morning and evening hours

• Exceptional patient care and service in a friendly setting
*Subject to exam results and doctor approval.

dentures l  par tials l  crowns l  bridges l  restorative l  cosmetic l  preventive l  braces

off $300orthodontic 
treatment,

any full

plus 2 years interest free financing**

** With approved credit. Full upper and lower arch treatment required. 
 Offer available to new orthodontic patients only. Not applicable with  
 other discounts. Limited time offer.

281.256.6190
dentalworks.com

Fairfield Dental Care and Orthodontics
Keith T. Grimm, DMD | Paula Herber, DDS 
15040 Fairfield Village Drive, Suite 240 
Cypress, TX 77433 
Located at 290 West at Mason Road
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5th Annual Cy-fair Vfd fire fest

Saturday, October 9th

The Cy-Fair Volunteer Fire Department 
would like to welcome the community to 
our fifth Annual “Fire Fest” on Saturday, 
October 9th, 2010 from 10:00 to 02:00 p.m. 
The event will be held at Cy-Fair Station 11 
(18134 West Road, Cypress, TX 77433) 
behind Lone Star College just west of Barker 
Cypress. Fire Fest allows the community 
a glimpse into the life of a fire fighter by 
providing demonstrations on vehicle fires, 
vehicle extrications, landing the Life Flight 
helicopters, and even canine search and 
rescue. Children can get an up-close look 
at the fire trucks, play with an actual fire 

directions to one of our twelve stations.
The Cy-Fair VFD provides emergency 

services to residents in the Harris County 
Emergency Services District #9 located in 
Northwest Harris County.  We currently 
operate from twelve community based fire 
stations covering 156 square miles and over 
385,000 citizens.

For more information on Fire Fest visit us 
online at www.cyfairfirefest.org.  For more 
information on joining the Department 
please visit us at www.cyfairsbravest.org.

fighting hose, and help put out simulated 
fires. Families can see some history about 
each station through story boards depicting 
the evolution of our fire department. Want 
to take a picture with a firefighter? No 
problem, we have that too. New this year will 
be demonstrations extinguishing fires using 
home fire sprinklers and fire extinguishers.

For those interested in joining the ranks 
of volunteer firefighting we will have a 
booth set-up to provide details and answer 
questions on what it takes to be a volunteer 
firefighter.  We will also be showing a short 
video, providing applications, and giving 
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Business networKing internAtionAl of nw AreA 

Hosts First Annual Business Strategies Expo
(Professionals throughout the community are invited to attend.)

 THE LOCAL CHAPTERS OF BNI, 
Business Networking International invites 
business professionals within the community 
to attend its "Business Strategies Expo" for 
innovative networking opportunities on 
September 9, 2010 at Northwest Forest 
Conference Center, from 10am -2pm.  A 
light lunch will be available.
 Based on the concept of “Givers Gain,” 
or, by giving business to others, you will 
get business in return, the purpose of this 
dedicated event is to allow many individuals 
from diverse businesses to meet and exchange 
information as well as be able to introduce 
themselves and their businesses to first time 
attendees.
 The economy is such where members of 
the northwest BNI chapters really wanted 
a light hearted, yet impactful way to tap 

into our resources to share referrals and 
opportunities within the community at 
large.  Houston Executive Director, Kathy 
Mathy says, "We are excited to share the 
many benefits of BNI membership through 
such a unique venue.   Our group expects 
this inaugural expo to draw a sizeable crowd 
of professionals, members and potential 
members to future meetings,  workshops on 
networking, tradeshows and other events.”
 The event will also feature many local 
businesses, door prizes and other giveaways.  
The prime sponsor for this expo, is Home 
Comfort Solutions.
 The West Houston chapters began in 
1993 and includes than 850 members.  
They are part of BNI worldwide, which 
boasts 60,000+ members.

For more information contact
Darlene Hajduk
713-939-9730
dhajduk@prolinesupply.cc

ABout Bni
 Founded in 1985, BNI meetings are held 
weekly with a mission to help members 
increase their business through a structured, 
positive, and professional “word-of-mouth” 
program that enables them to develop long-
term, meaningful relationships with quality 
business professionals.  In total, BNI has 
generated over $2.6 billion dollars (U.S.) 
worth of business for its members! BNI 
is a business and professional networking 
organization that allows only one person per 
professional classification or specialty to join 
a chapter. 

READY OR NOT . . . WE ARE.
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 MOPS stands for Mothers of Preschoolers, a program led by 
mothers themselves and designed for mothers with children ages 
birth to 5. These mothers all have a shared desire…to be the best 
mothers they can be!
 For more information on meetings in Fairfield, please contact 
Renate Wheeler at renateqw@yahoo.com.  They will meet on the 
second and fourth Fridays during the school year.  

Join the Adventure!  Get Connected…with MOPS!

“Adventures in Mothering” at The METMoMs Club of houston
far northwest, tX

 Open House at Foundry UMC on Sept. 10 from 10:00am-
12:00pm. Giving and receiving support among mothers through 
the challenges of motherhood is part of our mission. For more 
information please contact our Membership VP at momclubfnw@
gmail.com or 281-849-3510.

TAXES • ACCOUNTING • BOOKKEEPING

Extended Personal Income 
Taxes Due 10/15/10

Call Lisa Beitler CPA at 281-455-5625.

Visit me at my Cypress Location
13611 Skinner Suite 165, Cypress 77429 (In Fuerst Law Office)

• Personal and Business Tax returns
• QuickBooks services including training
• IRS problem resolution
• Payroll preparation, Sales Tax, Property taxes
• Financial statements
• Small business set-up and consulting
• Tax planning

“I am a full-service CPA 
offering a personalized 

approach to your 
personal and business 
accounting needs in 

Cypress, Texas.”

Lisa Beitler
Certified Public Accountant

18 years experience
Texas A&M Graduate

Cypress resident

“The Cypress CPA”
281-455-5625

www.beitlercpa.com
lisa@beitlercpa.com

 

  teens 

 Suite 135 
 77429 
 Cypress) 

 

f 281.758.2791 

 

 

 

 

               infants  children

13611 Skinner Road,
Cypress, Texas

(Skinner at Spring
www.cypresskidsden�st.com

p 281.758.2790  

 

Angels’ 
Attic

Cypress Assistance Ministries

• Clothing
• Furniture
• Toys
• New Jewelry
• Housewares

Monday-Wednesday 10-6
Thursday-Saturday 10-3

281-955-7683 11202 Huffmeister
Donations Welcome
Tax Receipts Given

Resale Shop
benefiting
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Referred for a reason.

except us.
It’s hard to disagree with a clean home. 

96% OF HOUSEHOLDS
CAN’T AGREE ON ANYTHING, 

AND SAvE A FEw bUCkS.
ACT NOw AND RECEIvE $25 
OFF YOUR FIRST CLEAN.*

Call now to receive a free, no 
obligation estimate

832-593-7500
832-593-7504
www.MAIDS.com

*New customers only. Not valid with other offers.

Save yourself from cleaning the toilet.

Serving the Richmond, Rosenberg and 
Sugar Land areas.

sounds of Cypress BAnd
Wanted!  A Few Good Musicians!

 The Sounds of Cypress Band, formerly 
known as the Cy-Fair Community Band, is 
producing beautiful sounds, having fun as a 
group, and seeking new members who just 
love to play music.  So dust off your musical 
instrument and come out for practice on 
Tuesday nights at 7 p.m. at the Lone Star 
College College-CyFair campus in the Fine 
Arts Building.
 The Cy-Fair Community Band was initiated 
about three years ago, with approximately 
five or six musicians coming together to 
explore their common interest in music and 
their enjoyment of playing together.  They 
have grown to 33 members who just love 
to play music and share their talents for the 
enjoyment they get from playing.  They have 
evolved into an accomplished group of band 

members  and have recently changed their 
name to Sounds of Cypress.  DeeDee Flores 
is director of group.  By day she is a band 
director at Plummer Middle School.  Her 
ability has led the group to develop polished 
performances which they are anxious to 
share.
 This accomplished group is ready to 
perform for group events.  They have a great 
programme of musical selections.  Also, they 
can tailor their selections to the interests age 
of your group.  Children, teens, and adults 
will enjoy the music of the Sounds of Cypress 
Band.  For more information, email the 
director, DeeDee Flores at ddftex@aol.com 
or call her at 713-410-8051.

Cy-fair storm 
news & 

golf tournament
Submitted by Dan LeDoux

 Cy-Fair Storm 8U Softball team 
is holding their 1st Annual Golf 
Tournament at Longwood Golf Club 
on October 1st.  We are looking 
for players as well as sponsors.  For 
more information, please contact: 
cfstorm2002@yahoo.com.

softBAll lAdies???
 Cy-Fair 8U Storm Softball team 
is looking for girls interested in 
playing tournament ball.  Contact 
cfstorm2002@yahoo.com for tryout 
information.
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 School is underway and so is the planning 
for Project Prom 2011!  In April 2010, the 
newly elected Executive Committee was 
chosen and they quickly began planning 
what is expected to be one of the best Project 
Proms ever.   Here’s the inside skinny for 
what is about to unfold.  Be sure to mark 
your calendars!

Monthly Meetings this fAll 
 Join us on September 27th, October 25th 
and November 29th.  All general meetings 
are held at Cy-Fair HS Cafeteria and begin 
at 7pm.  You’ll have a chance to learn about 
Project Prom Points. Earn Project Prom 
Points just for attending!  

fundrAisers
 Project Prom relies solely on the efforts 
of Senior Parents and the surrounding 
community for funding and resources.  
The Executive Committee has decided to 
continue to use the same methods and events 
that have proven to be successful in the past.  
We hope that you will consider joining 
us in our efforts to raise money for this 
event.  There are a number of  opportunities 
for parents, seniors, and folks from the 

community to join in on!  
We will be working an Aramark concessions 
booth at all the Texans Football games.  For 
more information, contact Brett Bidinger 
at brett@bidingerdesign.com. 
Homecoming is October 2nd.  We will 
be selling Homecoming Mums & Garters.  
A limited number will be sold so be sure 
to submit your order! Order forms can be 
found at www.cyfairprojectprom.org. 
Casino Night is a fun filled night of 
fellowship, dancing, and best of all 
gambling! Mark your calendars and save the 
date for Nov. 14th – You definitely won’t 
want to miss out!  This is a major fundraiser 
and we are in great need of volunteers to 
help make this night a success.  For more 
information, contact Karen Geisler at 
cfprojectprom@yahoo.com.
The holidays will soon be upon us. We 
would appreciate your support in our 
annual Christmas Wreath Fundraiser.  For 
more information, contact Michelle Leech 
at cfprojectprom@yahoo.com. 

•

•

•

•

s.i.t = stAy in touCh
 The best ways to keep up with the fast 
moving train of CF Project Prom 2011 
are to subscribe to our newsletter and 
by visiting our website.  Please complete 
a Parent Information Form (located on 
the Forms page) on our website at www.
cyfairprojectprom.org or simply send an 
email with your name, your student’s name 
and your telephone no. to cfprojectprom@
yahoo.com.  

Project  Prom is not financially supported 
by CFISD. It is a private non-profit event 
run by concerned parents supported in 
effort by the staff of Cy-Fair HS. The 
purpose of Project Prom is to provide a 
drug and alchohol-free overnight lock-
party for the graduating seniors and their 
guests after their prom.

Proms • Weddings
Birthdays • Concerts

Rodeos • Special Occasions

Blackhorse Limousine Services
Houston, Texas • 713-987-7737
www.blackhorselimo.com

15% OFFPromo CodeBH6922 for 15% discount

We have the BEST PRICES in town!
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Electricity is ON SALE
at StarTex Power!

Alan “Petrodamus” Lammey, host of ‘Energy Week’, can be heard every Sunday on 
1070 KNTH in Houston. 

I’m Texas Energy Analyst, Alan Lammey. In case you didn’t know, electricity rates are 
currently at lows not seen in years, which means that NOW is the time to lock in a 
very low electricity rate with the provider that I highly recommend to all my radio show 
listeners: StarTex Power. StarTex Power is local and reputable, with some of the most 
competitive rates available in all of Texas. You can switch right online at 
www.StarTexPower.com 

“Highest in Residential Customer Satisfaction 
with Retail Electric Service”
... J.D. Power and Associates

Sign Up Today Online: www. StarTexPower.com or call 866-917-8271 
PLEASE USE “NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER” as your referral!

PUCT #10089 
StarTex Power received the highest numerical score among residential electric service providers in Texas in the proprietary J.D. Power and Associates 
2009 Texas Residential Retail Electric service Satisfaction StudySM. Study based on responses from 6,890 consumers measuring 15 providers and measures 
opinions of consumers with their electric service provider. Proprietary study results are based on experiences and perceptions of consumers surveyed 
between October 2008 and June 2009. Your experiences may vary. Visit jdpower.com.

Aggie MoM’s Meeting - tuesdAy, 
sept. 14, 2010

All Aggie Moms, new, current, and 
former, are invited to attend our September 
meeting for the Northwest Harris County 
Aggie Moms Club.  Our organization is 
designed to support our Aggie students 
through scholarships and donations to the 
many campus organizations.  Aggie Moms 
support each other by sharing the joys and 
trials of parenting Aggie students through 
this important time in their lives.

You won’t want to miss our first fall 
meeting with speaker, Jacob Robinson, the 
current Texas A&M University student body 
president.  He is currently getting a degree 
in Public Relations and plans to graduate in 
2011.  His goal as president is to elevate the 
Aggie experience and preserve the traditions 
that define what it means to be an Aggie.

Please come and join us for refreshments 

Aggie Moms from northwest harris County
and learn more about what Aggie students 
will experience at Texas A&M University.  The 
meeting will be held at 7 pm at the Houston 
Distributing Company conveniently located 
near Willowbrook Mall at the corner of 7100 
High Life Drive and Cutten Road.

Check our  our  webs i te  a t  www.
nwhcaggiemoms.org for important upcoming 
events or contact Vickie Hamley at 713-
466-4494 for more information.  Gig’Em 
Aggies!
 
fAll Meeting - tuesdAy, oCt. 
12th, 2010

The Northwest Harris County Aggie 
Moms will gather together for their next 
meeting on Tuesday, October 12th at 7 
pm at the Houston Distributing Center 
conveniently located near Willowbrook Mall 
at 7100 High Life Drive and Cutten Rd.  The 
NWHC Aggie Moms organization supports 

our Aggie students through scholarships and 
donations to campus organizations.  We 
provide support and friendship to all the 
area Aggie Moms. 

All Aggie Moms are invited to join 
us to hear the keynote speaker Dr. Rick 
Montelongo.  Dr. Montelongo joins us from 
the Student Learning Center in College 
Station and the Center for Academic 
Enhancement in Galveston and will be 
discussing how these centers help students 
with their freshman classes and study skills.   
The Aggie Moms will also be discussing our 
next fundraiser, the China Luncheon, to be 
held on Saturday, October 23rd.  Join us 
for refreshments and find out more about 
other upcoming events and how you can get 
involved with Aggie Moms.

For more information please contact our 
website at www.nwhcaggiemoms.org or 
contact Vickie Hamley at 713-466-4494.  
Gig Em Aggies!
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GET YOUR CUSTOMER’S

ATTENTION
Need new printed material? Now is the perfect time to replenish your print supplies! 
Want to increase business? Promote your business with a mailer, flyer or postcard!

Call today! Any new order of 
$100 or more receives 25% OFF

512.263.9181 ext 24
 printing@peelinc.com

25% OFF

offer ends September 30th, 2010

Cypress woods high sChool
Wildcat Band and Color Guard Casino 

Night and Silent Auction
 On Saturday, September 25th from 7:00-11:00 p.m. the Cy-Woods 
Band will be hosting their fifth annual Casino Night at Cypress 
Woods High School. This annual event is not only to raise funds 
for the band and color guard, but also to have fun with friends and 
family. Ages 12 and up can participate. Play to win a great prize in 
our Texas Hold’em Tournament! You don’t want to miss the fabulous 
Silent Auction and grand prize drawings! Come join the fun and help 
support the Wildcat Band and Color Guard. For more information 
visit the band website at www.cywoodsband.org.

 WRAP 2011 planning has begun!   WRAP is Cy-Woods High 
School's parent-driven Project Prom organization. The purpose of 
WRAP is to provide a drug- and alcohol-free all-night party for the 
graduating seniors and their guests after their prom. This year WRAP 
will be held at ITZ on May 27, 2011, as an overnight lock-in party, 
it is a fun-filled evening of shows, games, activities, food, gifts and 
prizes!  WRAP is totally dependent on donations to raise the funds 
necessary to host an event of this size.
reMeMBer:
-  Our next WRAP meeting is August 5th, Thursday at 7pm in the 

CyWoods Teaching Theater
-  Wildcat Express is August 5th and 6th.  WRAP Spirit items will 

be for sale – and are for use by all students – not just seniors!
-  Earn 10,000 WRAP bucks by sending a check for $20.11 to 

WRAP, Inc.,  P.O. Box 800,  Cypress, TX  77410 by September 
1, 2010.

-  Running Wild Fun Run, Homecoming Mum Sales, and Senior 
Faces are our first fund raisers!

 WRAP has openings for event chairs and co-chairs!  Earn mega 
bucks by serving as a chair or co-chair!
Visit www.cywoodswrap.org and be an active parent!
Seniors – become a Fan on Facebook.  Refer 10 friends and receive 
WRAP bucks.  Sign up today!

Calling All Cy-fair high 
school senior parents!

PROJECT PROM NEEDS YOU!
Come see what it’s all about & how you can help! 

SAVE THE DATE:
September 27th  • 7pm

Cy-Fair Cafeteria
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. Peel, 
Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted by 
others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content with 
this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising content 
are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content should be 
taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, except 
as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Ranch Record is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is not sanctioned 
by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to the approval 
of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor implied to 
replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any homeowners 
association or organization. At no time will any source be allowed to use the Ranch 
Record  Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, 
nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the 
purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or 
other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission 
from Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter is exclusively for the private use 
of Peel, Inc.

Not Available online

CORNERSTONE CARPENTER, INC.

281.890.6474FREE ESTIMATES
CALL TODAY

PATIO COVERS • DECKS • SHADE ARBOR
FLAGSTONE • SIDING • PAINTING 

& MORE...

SERVING HOUSTON SINCE 1992

www.CORNERSTONECARPENTER.COM

MAKING
DREAMS

REALITY!

Total Lawn Care
is a family owned 

business that has provided 
top quality landscape 

and maintenance
services since 1990.

OUR SPECIALTIES

MAINTENANCE SERVICES

281-304-8400
Estimates Call:

Landscape • Outdoor Lighting • Rockscaping
Mulching • Drainage • Flowers

Sprinkler Systems

Mowing • Basic Service • Full Service
Trimming • Weeding • Fertilizing

License #7184
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RE/MAX PREFERRED HOMES
We support Cypress Lost Pet Alert.com!

e-mail: jeanne@donandjeanneteam.com

FOR OUTSTANDING AGENTS &
OUTSTANDING RESULTS….

CALL 281-373-4300 Thinkingabout a careerin real estate? Schedule a confidential 
conversation with Jeanne at 713.582.3131.

www.remaxpreferredhomes.com

Selling Your Home 
In Blackhorse?

Put the Don and Jeanne
Machrowicz Team to work for you!!

This information is taken from the Houston Multiple Listing Service

• Marketing on multiple websites for 
24/7 exposure of  your home

• Don & Jeanne Machrowicz have over 
30 years of  real estate experience

• Honored by the Houston Business 
Journal as one of  the top 25 residen-
tial real estate teams in the city

• Flexible commission plans

Blackhorse Year-to-Date Sales Report
Oct ‘09 Nov ‘09 Dec ‘09 Jan ‘10 Feb ‘10 Mar ‘10 Apr ‘10 May ‘10 June ‘10 July ‘10

$451,000 and above 0 0 1 0 0 0 0 0 1 0

$351,000--$450,000 1 0 0 0 0 0 1 0 1 2

$276,000--$350,000 0 0 0 0 0 1 0 1 1 1

$231,000--$275,000 1 1 2 0 0 0 2 1 1 1

$201,000--$230,000 0 2 0 1 0 0 1 0 0 1

$200,000 and below 0 1 1 0 3 0 1 3 2 3

Total 2 4 4 1 3 1 5 5 6 86

Highest $/sq ft $93.18 $95.07 $145.25 $84.70 $74.26 $85.00 $101.22 $83.78 $125.60 $95.31


